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To: French public service trade unions

CGT (Services Publics, Santé, UGTT), Services
Publics et Santé FO, CFDT (Interco and Santé-
Services Sociaux), UNSA (Fonction publique)
c/o cboeckx@epsu.org

Message of solidarity for the French public service unions on strike, 10 Oct

Kommunal supports the national strike which will be organised on Tuesday 10 October
2017 to defend working conditions in the French public sector.

We are fully behind your protest against the French Government’s attacks on pay,
conditions and the proposed cut in jobs of public service workers. We strongly support
your demands for proper negotiations, end of the pay freeze, a wage increase and better
conditions.

Kommunal expresses its solidarity to all public service trade unions in your struggles
and we wish you a successful strike action!

In Solidarity,
Kommunal, Swedish Municipal Workers’ Union

Tobias Baudin
President
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